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The Academp of Political Science

FAYERWEATHER HALL, COLUMBIA UNIVERSITY
NEw York CITY

FTELEPHONE UN IVERSITY 4-3200, EXTENSION 101

Semi-Annual Meeting (53rd Year)
Hotel Astor, New York City
Friday, April 28, 1933
General Topic:

Tariffs and Trade Barriers

March 23, 1933

To the Members of the Academy:

I take pleasure in enclosing the first editiom program of our
Semi-Annual Meeting to be held at the Hotel Astor on Friday, April 28th.
You will notice that the speakers at the dinner will be Dr. Nicholas
Murray Butler, President of Columbia University, and Sir Walter T.
Layton, Editor of the London Economist and Chairman of the London News
Chronicle.

The enclosed reservation blank for the dinner is the only one which
will be sent to you. On account of the necessity of economy no special
invitations to the dinner will be issued. Therefore, we hope you will
subscribe promptly.

May I suggest that members can render a much needed service to the
Academy at this time if they find it possible to organize tables and
invite their friends to come to the dinner. The reports on our mem-
bership campaign work show for the last five years that the returns on
invitations extended to those who have recently attended an Academy
dinner are 4% better than any other list circularized.

The dinner is $5.00 per cover and is for both men and women. Tables
seating parties of tern, and places at open tables for parties of less
than ten will be assigned in order of receipt of application. Checks
must accompany reservations; guests' names may be sent later on.

Undoubtedly many of your friends and business associates would like
to attend the daytime sessions and we shall be glad to send guest cards
and programs direct from the Academy office if you will send us names
with addresses on the enclosed blank,

If you have not paid your annual dues may I urge you to pay them
now? We not only need the money but we need your "vote of confidence"
that you are going to support the Academy this year.

Looking forward with pleasure to seeing you at some of the sessions
of the meeting, I am

Sincerely yours,

Tl Warnmare

Director
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